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Dear

Thank you for your enquiry of 24 February in which you requested information on
ADR visas. We would like to apologise for the delay in responding. Your request has
been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act
2000.

Information Requested

From 2017 till 2020 How many application were lodged for ADR Visa (yearly basis )
From 2017 till 2020 How many applicants were granted this visa (yearly basis)
From 2017 till 2020 How many applicant got their application approved on first attempt

Response

The information you have requested in your first and third questions can be found in
the attached annex.

In relation to your second question, please see the below table. These figures have
been taken from the Home Office’s quarterly release of immigration statistics detailed
datasets: https://www.gov.uk/government/statistical-data-sets/immigration-statistics-
data-tables-year-ending-december-2020#entry-clearance-visas-granted-outside-the-
uk from table Vis_D02 and have been filtered to show grants of Adult Dependent
Visas for your requested timeframe:
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Year Issued

2017 0
2018 35
2019 113
2020 70

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal
review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months
to foirequests@homeoffice.gov.uk, quoting reference 63631. If you ask for an
internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the

response.

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request
will be reassessed by staff not involved in providing you with this response. If you
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to
the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of
Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Operations

We value your feedback, please use the link below to access a brief anonymous
survey to help us improve our service to you:
http://www.homeofficesurveys.homeoffice.gov.uk/s/108105TAZNG




